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PAST PRESIDENT’S REPORT 

 
The Past President of AMICA advises the president on various matters, as needed and also 
to chair the Nominating Committee. Creating a slate of officers for this year's elections was 
an interesting process and very worthwhile. This slate of officers for the next two years are 
as follows: 
 
President - Tim Baxter 
Vice President - Alan Turner 
Secretary - Bob & Bonnie Gonzales 
Treasurer - Joe Orens 
Membership Secretary - Lyle Merithew & Sandy Swirski 
 
John Motto-Ros will assume the position of Past President. 
 
The end of this meeting will mark my last planned attendance at an AMICA Board 
Meeting. These meetings, since 1996 when I first started attending as a board rep for the 
SOWNY Chapter, have always been very interesting and informative, sometimes 
cantankerous, but most importantly, they have been attended by individuals who have had 
a genuine care and concern for automatic musical instruments. I salute you all for your 
efforts on our hobby's behalf. I hope that our successors will have as must zeal as their 
predecessors. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Mike Walter 
Past President 
 
 
 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
     
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 


